
Durham Children in Care Council update

Billie-Leigh and Luke CiCC CPP representatives, and 

Robert Johnson ~ Investing in Children

• Both CiCC groups met with Full Circle, and discussed ideas for 

the reopening of the building.  They want to progress young 

people friendly material to promote the benefits of Full Circle. 

• Several care experienced young people will have their artwork 

displayed throughout the re-designed building.    

• The service manager from the IRO team has connected with 

both groups and is considering approaches and ideas to 

continue to progress work with CiCC.



• Life Map work is progressing and will be discussed further at 

June’s older CiCC meeting. Some CiCC members have come 

up with ideas to develop a ‘No What When’ map. 

• Both CiCC groups continue to review the Education Fun Fund. 

A  summary report has been developed and shared across 

DCC.

• Unaccompanied asylum seeking children (UASC) are 

beginning to benefit from the fund with some excellent support 

from the UASC team.  

• Durham’s CiCC /CPP savings and life skills survey has gone 

live. CiCC members want this to remain open until 16 June to 

allow young people the opportunity to complete it.       



• Members meet with Durham’s Participation and 

Engagement Officer to review communication 

approaches with DCC Staff.

• Members planned the next session for future foster 

care training on 8 June. 

• Below are two examples from two new care 

experienced young people for the next Artstops 

Initiative.


